
VIRGINIA ELECTRIC AND POWER COMPANY 

RICHMOND., VIRGINIA 23261 

R.H. LEA.SBURG 

VXCE PRESIDENT 

NUCLEAR OPEBATIONS 
October 5, 1982 

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
Attn: Mr. Steven A. Varga, Chief 

Operating Reactors Branch No. 1 
Division of Licensing 

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. C, 20555 

Gentlemen: 

Serial No. 530A 
NO/GSS:acm 
Docket No. 50~280 
License No. DPR-32 

By the letter No. 530, the Virginia Electric and Power Company requested 
relief from certain requirements of the ASME section XI for Surry Power 
Station Unit 1. Enclosed "is the check for the payment of requisite technical 
review fees. 

Very truly yours, 

Enclosure 
1. Voucher Check No. 82660 in the amount of $4000 
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